
Dear Parents, 
What a lovely week. The children have returned much more settled than in previous times and they have shown that they 
are ready to learn. The beautiful weather has certainly helped and we are ensuring that we get them outside as much as 
possible. Please see below for information on our Open Afternoon event which we are so excited to be able to begin to  
organise. 

23rd April 2021 

Story Time 
Since we are not allowed to do ‘Shared ERIC’, when the   
older children read to the younger children, the teachers 
will be travelling to different classes to read a story on a 
Friday afternoon. (Socially distant). The Junior teachers in  
particular were feeling very put out that they were not 
getting to know the younger children! In this way, when we 
do get rid of bubbles, the younger children will recognise 
staff from the older classes.  

For our children’s safety. Please do not drive down Badgers Way at pick up and drop off. This road 
is now accessed by Year 3 and 4 children coming into school. Please be mindful of our neighbours 

when parking. 

Afterschool Sports Club  
Our afterschool sports clubs started this week. The Infant 
club is full, however there are still spaces for the Yr 3 & 4 
club on Thursday and the Yr5 & 6 club on Wednesday 
(both Cricket). These clubs are free to attend. Please  
contact the office if you 
would like a place 
 

Open Afternoon - Tuesday 20th July 3:00 - 4:30 
You are invited to come into the school (woohoo), Covid restrictions allowing, on Tuesday 20th July from the end of the 
school day until 4:30. Whilst you are here you will be able to; 
 Visit our Art Exhibition. Minimasterworks are setting up an art gallery of your children’s artwork. A selected piece of 

work will be framed and exhibited at the gallery. You will be able to buy your child’s art work if you wish 
 Visit your child’s current classroom and teacher. Have a look at their books and let the children show you their  
 work. (Just like during our Come and See events in previous years) 
 Visit any other room in the school including your child’s next teacher 
 Have a drink and a piece of cake on the field with our pop up café supplied by PALS (our PTA)  
 
We will also be inviting our new parents with children starting in September 2021. 
We do know that some of you will not be able to attend due to work commitments, however arrangements will be made 
for you to buy artwork if you wish. 
We are so excited to be organising our first parents event for 14 months!! We really hope that Covid restrictions enable us 
to go ahead! 



Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2020/21 

Half Term                      Monday 31st May—4th June 2021 

End of Term                 Friday 23rd July 2021 

INSET days for  next Academic Year  

 

General dates   

Monday 24th May Year 6 Residential  

Tuesday 20th July Open Afternoon 
3:05 - 4:30 

Acorns Freddie for Creativity and Alfred for Perseverance  

Oak Class 
Evelyn for Enthusiasm and Noah for Caring for the environment. 

Willow Class 
Hugo for  Happiness and Callie for Dedication 

Rowan Class Jonah for Independence and Felicity for Commitment  

Sycamore Class Chloe for Positivity and Tehya for Confidence 

Mulberry Class Tate for Perseverance and Matilda for Endeavour  

Chestnut Class 
Daisy for  Commitment and  Cameron for Focus 

 

 

This week’s winning 
house is …….. 

 

Malham 


